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A fee to fight frivolous marks is not only ridiculously short sighted but a detriment to small 
business as an industry. 

Charge to file for a trademark instead.  This will not only help offset costs but add a much 
needed layer to the filing process.  In return it would discourage frivolous marks meaning 
fewer LOPs would need to be filed. 


